
  
 

TRANSITIONAL UNIFORM SUPPORT TO ALL STUDENTS (YEARS 7-12) WHO ENROL AT 
THE GREATER SHEPPARTON COLLEGE (interim name) FOR 2020 

The Greater Shepparton College (interim name) is being merged from Shepparton High School, 
McGuire College, Mooroopna Secondary College and Wanganui Park Secondary College. It will 
cater for up to 2700 students. 

While the transition arrangements are being staged over a two-year period, all students will be in the 
new school uniform for the start of 2020 to assist with building school pride and the formation of a 
single school. 

The help meet this objective, transitional uniform support is being offered to all students (Years 7- 
12) who enrol at the College in 2020 from Day 1, Term 1. 

This support is being made available through State Schools’ Relief (SSR), which has been 
providing assistance with uniforms to government school students since 1931. 

SSR will provide families with a voucher(s) to the value of $200 each for redemption at local 
suppliers. 

Families will receive a voucher for each child enrolled at the College for Day 1, Term 1 for 
redemption from one of the following uniform suppliers: 

 
Supplier 1:  School Uniform Shop, 183 Corio Street, Shepparton 
 

Supplier 2:   Shepparton School Uniforms, 62 High St, Shepparton  

(formerly Goulburn Valley School Uniforms) 

Supplier 3:  Quality Teams, 25-27 Benalla Road, Shepparton 

What should families do to access this support? 

To make a request for this support, families must: 
1) Complete the details on the attached form, including indicating their preferred supplier 
2) Sign the request form where indicated 
3) If you are currently a Grade 6 student Return the signed request form to McGuire College  

All other student are to return forms to their current secondary school.  

 

What schools will do: 

 School will process families’ requests via SSR 

 SSR will send a voucher to the value of $200 (indicating where it can be redeemed) to school 

 School will advise families when the voucher is available for collection. 

Please note: 

 The amount on the voucher is the maximum value of SSR’s contribution. Families should check the 
supplier’s respective price lists to see how much the SSR voucher will contribute to the purchase of the 
College’s uniform items. 

 

Genevieve Simson 
Executive Principal 

  



 

  

TRANSITIONAL UNIFORM SUPPORT FOR 2020 - GREATER SHEPPARTON COLLEGE (interim 
name) 

Families Request Form 

Choose one of the following suppliers and then complete the details below. 

 
Supplier 1:  School Uniform Shop, 183 Corio Street, Shepparton   
 
Supplier 2:   Shepparton School Uniforms, 62 High St Shepparton  

(formerly Goulburn Valley School Uniforms)  

Supplier 3:  Quality Teams, 25-27 Benalla Road, Shepparton  

Please note: 

The amount on the voucher is the maximum value of State Schools’ Relief’s contribution. 

Families should check the supplier’s respective price lists to see how much the voucher will contribute 
towards the purchase of the College’s uniform items. 

 

 
Parent / guardian request.  
Please print clearly 

 

Name:  
 

Address:  

Contact number:  

Email address:  
 

Student(s) details 
 

 
Name 

 
DOB 

 

Year 
level 

Choice of supplier 

(Circle preference) 

 

    

   
  Supplier 1: School Uniform Shop  
 
 
  Supplier 2: Shepparton School Uniforms 
 
 
  Supplier 3: Quality Teams 
 

 

   

   

   

   

 
 

 

   Signature:    Date: 

 


